
State of Wisconsin 
DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES 
P .0. Box 7921 
Madison, Wi 53707-7921 

December 6, 2016 

Mr. Thomas Smith 
7504 N goth Street 
Milwaukee, WI 53224 

RE: Request for Site Update 

WDNR BRRTS # 03-41-506431 

Scott Walker, Governor 
Cathy Stepp, Secretary 

Telephone 608-266-2621 
Toll Free 1-888-936-7463 

TTY Access via relay - 711 

PECFA # 53206-3021-02-A 
Smith Property, 1102 WAtkinson Ave, Milwaukee 

Dear Mr. Smith: 

The Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources (Department) is requesting information regarding 
activities associated with petroleum contamination at the site referenced above. According to information 
in the case file, petroleum contamination was discovered at the site on August 28, 2003. The most recent 
correspondence in the file is Request for Site Update letter dated December 21, 2015, prepared by the 
Department. 

The Department requests that you submit any more recent information and provide a plan to fulfill your 
responsibility to address the petroleum contamination. Under current regulations, many sites require little 
or no cleanup actions after adequate characterization and risk assessment are performed. 

Within 30 days, please inform the Department in writing of your intentions to bring this case to 
closure. Be aware that periods of inactivity and non-compliance can affect PECFA eligibility (if 
applicable) and, specifically, interest on your PECFA loan may not be eligible for reimbursement. In 
addition, the Department can pursue enforcement actions if you do not respond to this request for 
information. 

Your prompt attention to this request is appreciated. If you have any questions, please contact me in 
writing at the letterhead address or by telephone at (608) 261-8509. · 

Sincerely, 

Andrew Alles 
Hydrogeologist 
Remediation and Redevelopment Program 

cc: Case File 
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